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Dear Deputy

The Irish Aviation Authority (IAA) has a cooperation agreement in place with DCU and University
of Limerick to receive interns to work at the company.

These interns are fully paid members of staff and receive the same entitlements as other IAA
employees.

Regards

Alec Elliott
Corporate Affairs and Public Relations Manager
M: +353 (0) 87 706 4018 | T: +353 (01) 603 1119

E: alec.elliott@iaa.ie | www.iaa.ie
The Times Building, 11-12 D'Olier Street, Dublin 2, D02 T449

IRISH AVIATION AUTHORITY
UDARAS EITLIOCHTA NA HEIREANN


mailto:Alec.ELLIOTT@IAA.ie
mailto:rose.conwaywalsh@oireachtas.ie
mailto:alec.elliott@iaa.ie
http://www.iaa.ie/

IRISH AVIATION AUTHORITY
UDARAS EITLIOCHTA NA HEIREANN





